
7.     Communications, Petitions, etc. 
 
 

10/20/10 Copy of letter addressed to Director of Duluth School Board from 
Wallace Newquist regarding foundation cracks at his residence and his 
earlier letter (received 9/14/10). 

 
11/02/10 Copy of letter addressed to Superintendent Dixon and copied to Tim 

Grover, School Board Chair, from Bobbi Hoyt expressing concern that 
the school board may not continue the position of Career and Technical 
Education Principal/Director, currently held by Jim Arndt. 

 
11/10/10 Copy of letter addressed to all School Board Members from Barbara 

Walcome regarding construction at Lester Park School and student 
safety. 

 
 

 


